
 
 
  
 September 18, 2014 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg  
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Rocky Mountain Power Comments   

In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of its Proposed 
Energy Cost Adjustment Mechanism – Docket No. 09-035-15 

 
Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) hereby submits for filing its comments responding to the 
Division of Public Utilities Preliminary Evaluation of PacifiCorp’s EBA Pilot Program in the 
above referenced docket.  An original and ten (10) copies of this filing will be provided via hand 
delivery.  The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to psc@utah.gov.  
 
 The Company respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle  
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: Service List 

Yvonne R. 
Hogle 
Senior 

 
  

 
   

  
 

  
   

 
 
 

 
 

mailto:psc@utah.gov
mailto:datarequest@pacificorp.com
mailto:dave.taylor@pacificorp.com

